
Associate Professor Course Release Program 

Faculty members at the rank of Associate Professor may apply for a 
course release during the upcoming academic year. The purpose of the 
course release is to allow the faculty member to make significant progress on 
a specific research/scholarship project. This form requests that the applicant 
provide a brief overview of their project and share their intended goals and 
outcomes. Applications are due via Kauli form by 11:59 pm on Oct. 1st. 

Due to budgetary restrictions and curricular needs, there will be a limited 
number of course releases available each year. Whether the course is replaced 

(taught by another individual) will be determined by curricular needs and budget 

availability. 

Because of these limitations, we encourage you to put forth a thorough and 
thoughtful proposal. 

Applications will be reviewed by Sr. Associate Deans Kristin Bonnie and Molly 
McGehee, in consultation with the applicant’s division chair.  
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